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561-904-9200 

10th Relay Life Fundraiser-$1 

11th SAC Meeting - 3:00 pm  

 

18th  PTO Meeting - 2:30 pm 

 

23rd Progress Reports Posted in Portals 

Hello Lions, 

We have had a great start to the school 
year. It has been great to see the chil-
dren working hard and making friends.   

The students in grades 3-5 started their 
state testing this week and grades K-2 
will begin next week.  The students will 
have 2 days of testing, 1 for reading 
and 1 for math.  You can find the re-
sults of their testing in your parent por-
tal. 

Please save the date of September 21st 
for our 2nd annual Community & 
Health Fair at the Acts 2 Church on 
Okeechobee Blvd. from 10 am to 1 pm.  
Please be on the lookout for more in-
formation. 

On Tuesday, September 11th, we will 
have our SAC meeting and will be pre-
senting and voting for approval of our 
School Improvement Plan.  All parents 
are welcome to attend.  The meeting 
will start at 3 pm. 

I hope you all have a wonderful week-
end! 

Mr.Myerson 

 

 

ABSENCE EXCUSE NOTES 
    
   When your child is absent please write a 
note explaining why they were absent, and 
the dates they were absent.  Be sure to    
include your child’s full name and teacher’s 
name. 

   Then, send it in to your child’s teacher or 
drop it off in the front office.  It is important 
that we have a written note for absences.   

   Please be sure to write your name on it 
too. 

Thank you for your help with this.  

VERY IMPORTANT! 

There are NO early dismissals 
after  

1:30 pm 

There are no exceptions.       
              
   Please email or class dojo your child’s 
teacher if you know you are picking them 
up early.   This way they can have their   
backpack, lunch box etc. with them if they 
are not in class.                                            
Thank you. 



A BIG THANK YOU  
To the following  

ADOPT A CLASS SPONSORS 

 
Accent Shutters & Blinds 

Gold Level 
Mrs. Austin’s -  4th Grade Class 

 
*******************  

The Selway Family 
Gold Level 

Mrs. Lalama’s - 2nd Grade Class 
Mrs. Ramirez’s  - 2nd Grade Class 

 
 

******************** 
 

The Krusko Family 
Gold Level 

Mrs. Feltwell’s - Kindergarten Class 
 
 
   Your generosity and support are greatly         
appreciated by the teachers and children in 
these classes.  Thank you! 
   For those of you who would like more             
information on our Adopt A Class program, 
please contact the front office.   
   There are different levels of Adopt A Class 
sponsorship which can be done by a group,    
business or individual.   
   When Adopting A Class, 100% of the      
donation goes to the classroom and we 
have many more classes that would love to 
be adopted!     

SAFETY PATROL NEWS 

Mrs. Austin 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR  

SAFETY PATROL 

FUNDRAISER 
 

2025 SAVE AROUND COUPON BOOK 

$25.00 each 

Filled with lots of  great coupons for 
restaurants, stores, car rentals etc. 

Great all year long! 

 

Your purchase is a GREAT return on 
your investment as the savings you  
receive far exceed the cost of  the 

book ($25)! 

 
Please consider supporting our Safety 

Patrols with your purchase.  You can 
even choose to support a                   

particular patrol. 

 
Please take a look at the order form 

I've attached.  It includes a sneak 
peek link to this year's book. 

 
Please fill out, and submit your order 

form to me, Ali Austin and drop it off  in 
the front office. 

 

Thank YOU for your consideration and 
support of  the LGES Safety Patrols.  

 

 

 

 

 

VERY IMPORTANT! 
    

 Please remember you must have a current 
and up to date 

Shot/Immunization Record 

& Physical Form                                               
on file with the school for your child.   

If your child’s health record is not             
current, you may be asked to keep them 
home until you are able to show current    

records. 

If there is any question about your child’s 
health records, please call Candi in the front 

office. 

561-904-9200 

No shots - No School! 



                       ART NEWS        

                       Mr. Brandofino 
       
 

                             Art To Remember Fundraiser  

                        is almost here! 
 

 
Students are creating their artwork right in class. 

A personalized order form will come home in November. 

Your child’s artwork will be professionally printed on dozens of                                                        

products for you to purchase. 

Please check Class Dojo for more information as it happens. 

 
**Note:  Due to unforeseen circumstances, this year’s products will not be                                            

guaranteed to arrive before the Winter Break. 
 
 

******************* 

5th Grade Art Club 

Art Club applications will be given to 5th grade students and will be                            
available on Class Dojo in September.                                             

   
Art Club is only open to 5th graders. 

12 Students will be chosen at random from all applications. 

Members will be notified with a letter and start date. 

CAFETERIA NEWS 

Mrs. Moti 

Be sure to check out our menus that are   
included in this newsletter! 

 
We included menus for Pre-K children as 

well as Kindergarten thru 5th grade. 
 

EVERYONE GETS FREE BREAKFAST               
AND LUNCH! 

SNACKS & WATER ARE AVAILABLE TO 
PURCHASE. 

 
You can put money on School Cashonline 

for your child so they can purchase snacks 
in the cafeteria.   

Schoolcashonline.com 

MEDIA CENTER NEWS 

Mrs. Rubenstein 
    
   As a reminder, the children visit the media    
center on a 3 day rotation for fine arts. To re-
inforce our book check-out procedures, 
please enjoy reading the books at home with 
your child, but return them to their backpack 
once you are done. This will ensure that the 
books are readily available for return on me-
dia center fine arts day for new kids to enjoy.  
Each month I will send home overdue book 
notices so that you can review your child’s 
account.  

DON’T FORGET TO          
RETURN YOUR LIBRARY 

BOOKS! 


